Canterbury Trials
VENUE CHANGED

The new Simtrack starting gates for racemeetings and
trials at Phar Lap Raceway and Ashburton, Motukarara
and Rangiora Racecourses have arrived and been
assembled at Ashburton. The trailer to enable their
transportation will not be delivered until the end of April.

Consequently, the trials scheduled for Motukarara
Racecourse on Tuesday 9 April 2019 will now be held at
Ashburton Racecourse.

This will enable the new starting gates and all participants
to have two ‘practice runs’ at these trials and those on
Wednesday 17 April 2019 (also at Ashburton) before
being used on raceday for the first occasion at the
Ashburton Racing Club meeting on Friday 10 May 2019.

This transfer of venue has been made with the support of
the Clubs concerned, NZTR, the RIU and the Trainers
Association.

Apologises are extended for any inconvenience this may
cause but it is the prudent and sensible course of action.
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